
                                       ANNOUNCEMENT                      AA 

I wish to inform that I have endorsed the certificate on the 

Bill entitled “Foreign Exchange” on 28th of July 2017 in 

terms of the Provisions of Article 79 of the Constitution of 

the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka. 


